
As We Free Hearts gradually begins to reopen, we are aware of the concerns over the 

continued spread of the COVID-19 Coronavirus. We Free Hearts will be following CDC guidelines 

and taking any precautions necessary to keep our children and parents safe. Please read and 

check "I agree" that you understand our new terms upon entering We Free Hearts play space. 

Thank you! 

Covid-19 WFH Guidelines: 

• ALL parents/guardians must a wear a face mask/protection that covers your mouth and 
nose 

• ALL adults & children upon entering and leaving the space must wash their hands 

• Please put ALL toys that have been a child’s mouth in the dirty bucket immediately 

• Please ask consent from others before engaging in physical contact (i.e hug, handshake, 
high five).  

o As a safer alternative to physical contact, we encourage as many air hi-fives, 
waves, and blown kisses as needed to spread the love. 

• Please maintain appropriate social distancing (6 feet between people) in all cases 
indoors and outdoors, even if everyone is wearing masks 

• Please wipe down any chairs, tables, or surfaces that you were sitting at to help keep 
our space as clean and safe as possible 

• Staff will be wearing face masks and gloves to handle cash 

• Coffee & snacks will temporarily suspended until further notice 

• If you are ill, showing signs or symptoms, or have been exposed within the past 2 weeks 
to a person who was diagnosed with COVID-19, we ask that you please stay home.  

o Possible symptoms of Covid-19: (New symptoms that are not attributed to 
another health condition or physical activity) 

▪ A new fever (100.4 F or higher) or a sense of having a fever 
▪ New cough 
▪ New shortness of breath 
▪ New muscle aches 
▪ New respiratory symptoms, such as sore throat, runny nose/nasal 

congestion, or sneezing 
▪ New chills or repeated shaking with chills 
▪ New loss of taste or smell 

o If you have been to We Free Hearts space within two weeks of feeling ill and a 
medical professional diagnoses you or your child(ren) with Covid-19, please 
contact melanie@wefreehearts.com immediately so that we can inform our 
parents/guardians. We Free Hearts staff will keep your name and information 
confidential and anonymous.  

 
For any questions, comments, or concerns in regards to Covid-19, please contact 
melanie@wefreehearts.com. Thank you for helping us keep each other safe & healthy. We Free 
Hearts appreciates you! 
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